
4th  Shane Beatty            

5th  Bobbi Runge                                 

5th  Nikki Mizner             

6th  Daniel Rishel            

10th Brooke Rishel           

12th Norma Isaac             

12th Kim Graham              

12th Brett Duester            

13th Mae Smith              

June Mission Project 
 

Fa i t h  U M C   
 

O u r  c h u r c h  i s  t h e  m i s s i o n  f o r  J u n e  
a n d  J u l y .   P l e a s e  h e l p  w i t h  a n y  o f  
t h e  f o l l o w i n g :  

 VBS Suppl ies ( requests on board)  

 Ar t  In  The Park (s ign up l is t  wi l l  be  

  posted soon.)  

 Suppl ies for  Fai thUMC:  

  ~ Kleenex  

  ~Napkins  
  ~Cascade Powder  
  ~L iquid  Hand soap  
  ~12”  Dix ie  Brand Plates  
  ~Coffee  

Faith United Methodist Church       1623 Central Ave.—Kearney, NE 68847        office@kearneyfaith.org 

Faith In Action  
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Sneak Peek 
 

Birthdays 

 Anniversaries 

June Mission 

Nurse’s Corner 

Thank You Notes 

Announcements 

Happenings 

Youth Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIRECTIONS:  Take Highway 30 West out of Kearney to Eagle road.  Turn 

left (head South) Go to long drive & mailbox on east side--follow drive 

to 2nd house. 

BRING:  a side dish, lawn chairs, outside games & fishing poles.  Meat, 

drinks & place-settings are provided!! 

DINNER:  will be at 6:00 pm. 

 

2-Dan & Zeanna Odens 

4-Michael & Roene Fox 

7-Carmen & Jim Brewer 

 15-Caleb & Michell Schoneman 

———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————-- 

The youth need  two 

adult volunteers (Safe 

Gatherings certified) to 

accompany them on 

the mission trip June 

21st thru the 26th.  

Your expenses would 

be covered.  If you are 

interested please con-

tact Ryan at:    

ryan_findley@yahoo.com 



Congratulations to Suzann Christensen on her retire-

ment!  Suzann spent 39 years as a middle school librarian 

– 18 years at Plattsmouth Middle School, 18 years at Has-

tings Middle School, and 3 years at Horizon Middle 

School.  (A scary thought:  Suzann’s first students at 

Plattsmouth are now in their 50s . . . ) 

  

Suzann says that being a school librarian is the best job 

ever – you get to see ALL the kids, you're not required to 

give grades, and you can promote the joy of reading to 

everyone around you.  One of her favorite quotes (from her 

all-time favorite book/movie The Wizard of Oz) is “It’s not 

where you go . . . it’s who you meet along the way.” 

 ~If anyone would like to send congratulatory cards and wishes to  

    Suzann, her address is in the church directory.  

The children of Otto Lohrenz are requesting a card 
shower in honor of his 90th birthday. 
 

Art was born May 24th 1925 and was a history profes-
sor at the college here in Kearney and a long time 
member of Faith UMC.  Cards and letters can be sent 
to Otto at: 
   Otto Lohrenz 
   902 So. 173rd Plaza 
   Omaha, NE  68818-3105 

Faith UMC Softball 

 

Games are played on Monday 
nights at Harvey Park (by Sunrise 
Middle School) on one of the 4 
fields.   
 

The next 3 games are: 

 June 1 at 7:45 field 2   

 June 8 at 8:45 & 9:45 field 2   

 June 15 at 7:45 field 1   

If something is incorrect on 

the announcement slides 

please be sure to let the 

office know so that we share 

the correct information.  

When  you start a new bible 

study or lesson in your class I 

would love to update the 

information. 

Take me out to the Ballgame!!  ~  
Come join the FUN!   

 

Please support Faith's Softball 
Team with your Presence and 
your Prayers!!   Monday nights at 
Harvey Park!!  See below for up-
coming games. 
 

VIP Seating and amenities are 
available for a donation to the  

Accessibility Building Fund!   

If you have lost an infant... 
    Good Samaritan Family Birth Center Pastoral Care department would like 
to invite you to be present Sunday, June 7th at 3:00 P.M. at an Interfaith Me-
morial Service honoring infants who have died during pregnancy. The Memo-
rial Service will be held near Babyland on the East side of the Kearney Ceme-
tery . 
    Because they believe each life is precious, they will be remembering all of 
God’s children regardless of their span of life in days, weeks or months.  We 
hope you will join us and find some comfort and meaning in the Memorial 
Service. 



 

Erma Petersen  
has moved  

her new contact information 

is:  

 929 Rockmead Dr # 2212 

 Kingwood, TX 77339 

    (281)312-6432 

VBS ALERT!!!!!!!! 
 

 The Christian Ed de-
partment is gearing up for 
VBS.   

 They will be asking for 
donations for this valua-
ble outreach.  Please see 
the tear off sheets in the 
overflow room with the 
specific donation re-
quests.    

 The Christian Ed de-
partment thanks for your 
help with this.   

 

Faith United Methodist Church, 

Thanks for the $300 scholarship to be 

used for my college.  I  

have so many memo-

ries growing up in the 

church and have made 

so many friends 

throughout the years. 

          Jacob Garrelts 

FUMC, 

   Thank you so much for the prayer                
blanket.  It has been  a   
crazy  year but I am 
comfortable knowing that 
I  have my whole church 
family  behind me during 
my journey  through col-
lege.  

    - Jessie Harris  



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 
 

1 
 
 
7:00 Boy 
Scouts 

2 
9:30 Women’s 
Bible Fellowship 
4:30 W.W. 

5:30 Trustees 
Mtg 
6:00 Finance 
Comm. Mtg 
7:00 Cub Scouts 

3 
 
12:15 W.W. 
6:00 Praise Team 
7:00 Men’s Bible    
Study 

4 
 
5:45 W.W. 
 

5 6 
 
8:30 W.W. 

7 
         
 

8:45 Worship 
10:00 Sun School 
11:00 Worship 
 
Church BBQ 
4:00 Fun 
6:00 Food 

8 
 

5:30 Chris-
tian Ed. Mtg. 
7:00 Boy 
Scouts 

9 
9:30 Women’s 
Bible Fellowship 
 
4:30 W.W. 
7:00 Cub Scouts 

10 
 
12:15 W.W. 
6:00 Praise Team 
7:00 Men’s Bible 
Study 

11 
 
5:45 W.W. 
 

12 
 

13 
 
8:30 W.W. 

14 
 

8:45 Worship 
10:00 Sun School 
11:00 Worship 
 
 

15 
 
 
5:30 Nurture 
Team 

6:30 Ad 
Board Mtg. 
7:00 Boy 
Scouts 

16 
 
9:30 Women’s 
Bible Fellowship 
 

4:30 W.W. 
7:00 Cub Scouts 

17 
 
12:15 W.W. 
6:00 Praise Team 
7:00 Men’s Bible 
Study 

18 
9:00 Lifeline 
Screenings 
5:45 W.W. 
7:00 PFLAG 

19 
 
 

 
 

20 
8:30 W.W. 

21   
 

8:45 Worship 
10:00 Sun School 
11:00 Worship 
 
 

22 
 
 
7:00 Boy 
Scouts 

23 
 

9:30 Women’s           
Bible Fellowship 
 
4:30 W.W. 
7:00 Cub Scouts 

24 
 
12:15 W.W. 
 

6:00 Praise Team 
7:00 Men’s Bible 
Study 
 

 

25 
 
5:45 W.W. 
 

26 
 

27 
8:30 W.W. 

28 
 

8:45 Worship 
10:00 Sun School 
11:00 Worship 
 
4:00  Women 
of Faith film & 
Potluck 

29 
 
7:00 Boy 
Scouts 

 
 

30 
 
9:30 Women’s           
Bible Fellowship 
 

4:30 W.W. 
7:00 Cub Scouts 

    
 

Faith UMC 

1623 Central Ave 

Kearney, NE  68847 

(308) 237-2550  

office@kearneyfaith.org 



 

_______________________________________________  

Sunday School 

 We are suspending Sunday school for the summer for Elementary thru High 

school. We are planning some fun activities for the summer 

so keep your eye out for those events. 

VBS   Dates:  July 19-23, 2015 

We’ll travel back to Hometown Nazareth, where we will stand up for our faith 

among people who doubt that the carpenter’s son is really God’s son. if you 

are interested in helping please contact Rachel Brown or the church office. 

Youth Mission Trip 

High school youth are planning a mission trip to Denver this summer, watch 

for information on how you can help. We are still needing volunteers to go with 

the youth on the mission trip. If you are interested please contact Ryan Findley 

or the church office. 

                 ... we want to give a big thank you shout to all the  

      volunteers that helped during this past school year.  

  THANK YOU!!!     We couldn't do it with out you. 




